MINUTES OF THE HALIFAX CONSERVATION COMMISSION October 9, 2018

A meeting of the Halifax Conservation Commission was held on Tuesday, October 9, 2018, in the Conservation Commission office. Chairperson Gerry Fitzgerald opened the meeting at 7:00pm.

In Attendance: Gerry Fitzgerald, Chairperson; Ed Lane, Member; Chris Haddorn, Clerk Kathy Evans came in as meeting ended. Absent: John Peck; Member

Open 7:00 - Emergency Order - 10 Baker Court

Present: Owner Mary Beth Bruce.

Looking to have up to 4 trees removed. One on house, one threatening home, one to get into the property and one that has roots exposed.

Members briefly discussed that if the trees are on the house or threatening the home it is necessary to have them removed.

Motion for 10 Baker Court for approval to remove the trees.

Motion: Ed Lane

Second: Chris Haddorn

AIF

Ms. Bruce also asked about building a retaining wall. Chairman Fitzgerald advised when she is ready to file a NOI with a list of items she wants to do, X, Y Z, shed.... What ever she wants to do.

Secretarial:

A motion was made to approve the bill for Plympton/Halifax Express for \$40.00

Motion: Chris Haddorn

Second: Ed Lane

AIF

Meeting Minutes from 9/25/2018 were submitted to the Commission for review and approval.

Motion: Ed Lane

Second: Chris Haddorn

AIF

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:10pm

Motion: Ed Lane

Second: Chris Haddorn

AIF

Respectfully submitted, Terri Renaud